Roy Banks

From: Ruth Parker

Sent: 14 November 2018 10:08

To: '‘Robert Bryan'

Cc: David Feeney

Subject: FW: Concerns regarding representations to the Gargrave NDP
Robert

Thank you for your emails. | have sent the three emails onto Gargrave Parish Council today. | can confirm that Craven
District Council have sent all the Regulation 16 submissions onto you. A list of Reg 16 submissions received is set out
below:

National Grid
Sport England
Canal & Rivers Trust
Coal Authority
Mike Palin (Gargrave resident)
Network Rail
lan Swain, Windle Beech Winthrop Surveyors
Becky Lomas, Johnson Mowat
D Clark (Gargrave resident)
. Historic England
. Mark Rushworth, North Yorkshire County Council
. Natural England
. Yorkshire Wildlife Trust
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In terms of the submitted Consultation May 2018 there are references to consultation responses from Mr Aldersley on
pages 36 & 38 and L Martin on pages 27 & 30.

Kind regards
Ruth

From: Robert Bryan

Sent: 13 November 2018 21:42

To: Ruth Parker; David Feeney

Subject: Concerns regarding representations to the Gargrave NDP

Ruth, David

I have sent you two emails today | have received regarding concerns about representations under regulation 14
and 16 not being included in either the Consultation Statement or forwarded to me as part of the regulation 16
submissions. Please could you forward these emails and this one to the Parish Council and ask them for a
response on the regulation 14 consultations and whether there are any omissions from the representations
referred to in the Consultation Statement. | also ask you to confirm that | have received all the regulation 16
submissions.

I can then respond to the authors of the emails | have forwarded to me. Please note any responses from yourself
and the Parish Council will be made public in my examination report.
regards

Robert



Robert Bryan, BA Hons., MRTPI.
Town Planning Consultant.





